
Good evening, Pirate Nation, 
 
We are contacting you this evening with some important reminders for the final 3 days of 
school. 
 
Families as we begin the process of ending the school year please be aware that there will 
be NO BACKPACKS or BAGS allowed, Tuesday, 27th, Wednesday, May 28th, and Thursday, 
May 29th. Students who need to bring supplies to school for testing can bring those 
supplies in a clear bag. 
 
Please keep in mind that students will be expected to wear their ID's, be on time and in 
dress code during the final 3 days of school. Students who are late to exams will not be 
permitted in and will have to sit in ISS hold during the exam and make the test up on 
another day. 
 
Also, please remember that the last three days of school are all early release days and 
release times will be 1pm. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding and we wish you a great final week.

 


